
From: Soura, Christian
To: PaulaBenson@scsenate.govPaulaBenson@scsenate.gov

Ken MoffittKenMoffitt@scsenate.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2013 11:19:46 PM
Subject: Follow-up

     Following up on our conversation earlier today...
 
     In this document:
 
http://www.budget.sc.gov/webfiles/OSB/budget%20plans/F03-FY1314.pdf
 
      If you look at page 59, for example...BCB is asking that references to "Office of State Budget" become references to the "State 
Budget Division."  When we prepared the FY 2013-14 Executive Budget, I understood this request to be an attempt to bring statute in-
line with a renaming that they'd already effectively made in practice.  The OSB reference appears on page 87 of the bill, in Section 9 
(LFO).
 
      The other item I mentioned earlier is on page 103 (Section 24).  If you look at page 50 of the document linked above, the 
summary for Proviso 101.26 shows that the balance of the Rural Infrastructure Bank Trust Fund is already being transferred to the 
Rural Infrastructure Fund in the current fiscal year.  The current proviso and what appears in the bill right now are worded a bit 
differently, but appear to have the same effect, with respect to these funds.
 
      Neither of these items is a big deal...I just wanted to pass along that additional information, since I said I would earlier.  Thanks 
again.
 
CLS
 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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